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Executive Director
California Public Utilities Commission 
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Dear Mr. Clanon;

The purpose of this letter is to request extensions for Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
(PG&E) of the clue dates of certain annual reports for the year 2010. Specifically, PG&E 
respectfully requests extensions from March 31,2011 to Mac 3 . 2011, for certain of the 
Gene X) 77-M report items for 2010. PG&E also respectfully requests extensions
of the due dates for urn i j.u ]. to-a. and Gas Pipeline Replacement Program (GPRP) annual 
reports from March 31,2011 to May 2, 2011.

PG&E is required to file the following annual reports for the previous calendar year by
March 31 annually:

1. IV Aw, ' ~-M, Annual Report of Data » ■. Dew. I). matrons. Subscriptions, 
f < mributionsand Loyal Fees;

2. At t-rt -o4 \ iW Annual Report;
3. Pet t s.O 1 > >4-A. Mandard Pacific Gas Line, Inc, Annual Report; and
4. Per Decision 86- i 2-095, GPRP Annual Progress Report.

For the GA i ~ "-M report, per f Jecishw >’ 12-< *29, compensation items are due to be filed on or
before May 31 of each year. However, G.O. 77-M still requires items relating to dues, 
donations, subscriptions, contributions and payments to attorneys be filed by March 3, each 
year. In order to allow sufficient time to organize the recorded information from the prior 
calendar year, and to enable PG&E to file a single rather than biftireated G.O, 77-M report, 
PG&E requests an extension of the due date for these items to May 31, consistent with the due
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dale for compensation data. This request is also consistent with extensions that the Executive 
Director has granted in prior years.

For the G.O. 104-A reports, part of the financial information required in these reports is, with 
minor exceptions, duplicative of the information required in annual reports submitted to the 
federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) that are due cm or before April 11 each year.
In past years, PG&E requested extensions until April 39 of the CPLJC annual report, due dates to 
ensure consistency with the annual reports to the FERC, and the Executive Director granted, 
these requests, PG&E is this year requesting an extension from March’, ’ i to Miy 2. 2^11 
(April 30 falling on a weekend), in the due dales for the G.O. 104-A reports for 2010.

For the GPRP, in past years, PG&E has requested and been granted 30-day extensions to 
process and analyze the data supporting the report, PG&E is this year again requesting an 
extension from March 31 to May .2,2011 for this report.

We appreciate your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please call me at 
| >.973-7467.

Very truly yours,

Ann H. Kim

AH Kurt
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